

DEFENSE NUCLEAR AGENCY

ARMED FORCES RADIOBIOLOGY RESEARCH INSTITUTE BETHESDA, MARYLAND 20014

DIR

AUG 9 7 1979

Robert W. Reid Chief, Operating Reactors Branch #4 Division of Operating Reactors U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Reid:

Reference your letter of 20 July 1979 requesting a resubmittal of our proposed, new Technical Specifications.

A conversation with Mr. Vissing revealed that the item missing was a notarized request. In this case, a notary is not required as the signature of a military officer is considered a notary and is considered a sworn statement.

Sincerely,

PAUL E. TYLER

Captain, MC, USN Director

576 022

A020 10